
NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGE 
TRI-STATE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 
 

The Board of Fire Commissioners has cancelled the Regular Business Meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday, August 8, 2017. 
 
The board has rescheduled this meeting for; 
 
Wednesday, August 9, 2017 
 
6:30 PM 
 
Station #3, 10S110 Madison St, Burr Ridge 


